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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

February 10, 1953

Mr. S. T. Silverstein
Idaho Springs,
@coiorsdo

Dear Mr. Silverstein:

We have recently had a letter from Mr. J. F. Lueders of the
Daly General Agency in Denver asking for information regarding
the cne-well bond covering your well in SE SE SW 11-12K-323R.
This agency was concerned with whether circumstances now
permitted the cancellation of your bend.

As you will recall from succes:ive hearings before this Com-
mission in June, July and August of 1951, it was estadblished
that the well had not been plugged in a manner considered ef~-
fective by the Commission. The entirs matter wasleft soms-
what in abeyance, but I feel that it has been too long since
something effective was domne to conclude this oase.

I will therefore appreciate very much your calling me, or
making arrangements to see me at your earliest opportunity.

Yours very truly,

Elvis A. Uts
EAU:nr
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